
      Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 16.12.22 

                                                  

Dear Families, 

There is only one way to describe this week – cold! Despite the weather we 

have had a festive week in school. Year 4 have been practising for their 

show next week, which will melt your hearts! Each year group has enjoyed 

a Christmas film afternoon and the children have been working hard to 

make their enterprise week products ready for the Christmas market next 

Thursday.  

Our Curriculum 

The number of children learning musical 

instruments is growing at NRJ and on Monday we 

were treated to a ukulele concert. For many of the 

children it was their first 

performance and they played 

beautifully. Please contact the 

office if you would like more details about instrumental lessons. 

We had a little visitor come to cheer the children on at this week’s 

swimming gala. Well done to all who took part.  

There is never a dull day at NRJ. Today the Vikings have arrived! Year 5 

have been sharing the knowledge they have learnt this term as part of 

their History Topic.  

 

Next week we are taking 

the whole school to see 

the pantomime Rapunzel 

at the Romiley Forum. 

We are looking for a few 

more volunteers to come 

with us…Oh no you’re 

not! Oh yes we are!!  

Please contact the school office if you are available to join us. 

Have a lovely weekend.  

Kind regards, Mrs Cliff 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 20th December – Y3/4 Pantomime @ Romiley Forum 

Wednesday 21st December – Y5/6 Pantomime @ Romiley Forum 

Wednesday 21st December – Y4 Christmas Show 2.00pm / 6.00pm 

Thursday 22nd December – Entrepreneur Christmas Market (products designed and made by the 

children) 

Friday 23rd December – Talent Show and Christmas Party Day (party clothes)  

- Last day of term 

 

Please note term starts again on Monday 9th January 2023. 

 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

 

 

 

 

 


